
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS No. 22-058 
 

Church Road Transfer Station Tipping Floor Resurfacing 
 

Addendum 1 
Issued: June 9, 2022 

 
Closing Date & Time:  on or before 3:00 PM Pacific Time on June 28, 2022 

 
 

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the 
Request for Proposal. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Proposal or 
previously issued Addendum.  No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any 
Proponent not being familiar with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and conditions 
remain the same. 

 
Questions & Answers 
 
Q1. Any demo works? If yes, please provide us with the assessment report if we 
 need to dispose any materials. 
 
A1. Depends on the vendor’s approach to the work. If the vendors choose to replace 
 the concrete, then an assessment report should be included as part of the 
 vendor’s proposal. If a vendor recommends a top coat in their proposal, there is 
 no need for any demolition work, it would be just preparing the surface to bond 
 the coating to the existing tipping floor. 
 
Q2. Any security bond required for this job? 
 
A2. Bonding is not required. 
 
Q3. The price depends on type of concrete, bonding agent, thickness, rebar etc. 
 What is your min. expectation? 
 
A3. Expectations are outlined in the RFP. 
 
 
 
End of Addendum 1 
 


